ILO/SU/RES/68

RESOLUTION

concerning the relations between the ILO and the

International Civil Service Commission (ICSC)

The Staff Union of the ILO, convened in its Annual General Meeting on
13 October 1994,

CONSIDERING the Report of the Staff Union Committee 1993-1994, and more
particularly its conclusions concerning the pernicious role played by the ICSC in the
degradation of staff's conditions of service,

SUPPORTING the positions taken by the executive heads of the United Nations
system during the meeting of the Administrative Committee on Coordination (ACC) on
21-22 September 1994 in condemning the ICSC for not discharging its statutory obligations

towards all categories of staff,

REQUESTS that the International Labour Organization, the recognized Agency
responsible for promoting and defending the rights of workers, withdraw its acceptance of the
Statute of the International Civil Service Commission.



